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MTR Service Hours Arrangement 
 
Multiple MTR stations have been maliciously vandalised repeatedly. With the concerted efforts 
of MTR staff, repair works at stations have made good progress. We have been closely 
monitoring any risk of further attack on railway facilities and noted that the risk level on 
weekdays has lowered over the past week. Having regard to the progress of repair works and 
the latest risk assessment with relevant government departments, all MTR lines (except Airport 
Express), Light Rail and MTR Bus will be providing service until 11:30 pm on all weekdays next 
week from Monday to Friday (4 – 8 November). 
 
As the arrangement for early closure of railway lines may need to be maintained for a period of 
time depending on the actual situation, the Corporation hopes this advanced announcement 
of service hours for the coming five days can facilitate passengers in their journey planning.   
 
However, as the risk level on weekends is still relatively higher than weekdays, the service will 
continue to end at 10pm next Saturday and Sunday (9 – 10 November).  
 
The Corporation will continue to monitor the latest risk level and carry out risk assessment 
with relevant government departments. The Corporation may shorten the service hours if the 
risk level increases or station facilities are damaged again. In the event that train or station 
service has to be adjusted, the Corporation will disseminate the relevant information via the 
MTR website, MTR Mobile, station and in-train announcements as well as the media. 
Passengers are advised to pay attention to the latest service information. 
 
 

- End - 


